
 

 

 

 

Date: 11 August 2020 

 

Our Ref: FOI7447 

 

 

Freedom of Information: Right to know request 

 

Thank you for your email of 14 July 2020, in which you asked for: 

“The number of dawn raids carried out by the FCA. 

Please could you provide this information for the 6 month period from 1 January – 30 

June for the years: 2016, 2017,2018, 2019 and 2020.” 

We are handling your email as a request for information under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 (FOIA) and our response is below:  

You have requested data for 6 monthly periods for each of the last five calendar years. 

Our data is not recorded in 6 monthly increments.  However, we can provide you with 

yearly figures.  

  

The information for calendar years 2016, 2017 and 2018 is available to you on our 

disclosure log here. Our disclosure log presents FOIA responses previously issued and the 

data is available if you search under reference FOI6231, FOI5735 and FOI4956.  

The information for the calendar year 2019 and so far in 2020 is set out below: 

• 2019 – 8 

• 2020 – 3 

Your right to complain under FOIA 

 

If you are unhappy with this response, you have the right to request an internal review.  

To do so, please contact us within 40 working days of the date of this response. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you also have a right of 

appeal to the Information Commissioner by phone or on their website at: 

 

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 

Website: www.ico.org.uk 

 

https://www.fca.org.uk/freedom-information/disclosure-log
http://www.ico.org.uk/

